
  
  

The Sheppard Memorial Prize 
2017 

 

The Sheppard Memorial Prize is awarded annually by the 
Royal College of General Practitioners in Ireland.  
 
This year it consists of two grants 
 

 €750 Postgraduate Grant 

 €250 Undergraduate Grant 
 

Applications are in the form of an original essay, the 
content of which can be on any subject pertaining to 
general practice in Ireland, past or present.  
 
Word count to be minimum 1500 and maximum 3000. 
Original research can be included.  
 
The closing date for submissions is Friday 5pm 29th 
September 2017.  
 
Further information and submissions in electronic format 
only to be sent to:  
 
Mr Andrew Evans 
Faculty Support Manager - Wales and RoI | RCGP Wales 
Royal College of General Practitioners 
Regus House, Falcon Drive, Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF10 4RU 
Tel: 020 3188 7768 | Andrew.Evans@rcgp.org.uk 

 

mailto:Andrew.Evans@rcgp.org.uk

